
Dear Volunteer, 

Thank you for your valuable contribution to our recent charity event. Your dedication and hard 

work made a significant impact on our mission. 

To help us improve future events and enhance our volunteer programs, we would appreciate your 

feedback. Please take a few moments to complete the following survey: 

Volunteer Feedback Survey 

How was your overall experience as a volunteer? 

Excellent Good Average Poor  

 

Any additional comments or suggestions? 

 

 

 

Your feedback is crucial for us to improve our initiatives and support our cause more effectively. 

Thank you once again for your support and willingness to help us make a difference. 

Sincerely, 

The Charity Team 


